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9th November 2005 

 

 

Mr John Carter 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee 
Department of the Senate  
Parliament House 
Canberra  ACT  2600 
Australia  

 
By email: eet.sen@aph.gov.au

 

Dear Mr Carter, 

Inquiry into the Workplace Relations Amendment (Work Choices) Bill 2005 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of a submission by the Community and Public Sector Union 
(PSU) Group to the Inquiry into the Inquiry into the Workplace Relations Amendment 
(Work Choices) Bill 2005.  

CPSU Assistant National Secretary Stephen Jones and two CPSU workplace delegates 
seek to appear before the Committee to give evidence into the impact of the Work Choices 
Bill on the Australian Public Service. 

The contact person for this submission is Jane Mulligan, CPSU Parliamentary Liaison 
Officer (02) 6220 9630.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Jane Mulligan 
Parliamentary Liaison Officer 
Community & Public Sector Union  
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